
Maths and English: We have been continuing our work with the story 

of the three little pigs and next week we will be making our own 

straw houses. In Maths this is the last week this term for shapes 

and I must say everyone has done superbly with this subject, 

exploring 2D and 3D shapes. 

Topic: We have now designed our pull along toys and 

we are in the process of making them a reality and 

hopefully everyone can take there toy home next 

week ☺

Class Awards:

Head teachers awards

Jaxon: for matching his schedule 100% of the day 

Amaan: for signing 12 letters of cued articulation during 

English. 

For being safe at school: Seth: for safely using the computer 

board during class time this week. 

To help with our PSD circle time topics for the next few weeks, if 
you are able, please can you send in any family photos that can 
be stuck down onto worksheets, decorated and spoken about 
with the children, these will then go into individual child's 
subject folders, thank you ☺

“Brrr, this week has got chilly! 
Please make sure children 
bring to school their hat, 

scarf and gloves, especially 
on days we visit Forest 

school. We will continue to 
go out what ever the 

weather. Thank you. Mrs 
Farthing" PSD: In PSD this week we explored 

world children’s day. We had fun 

dancing to different cultural music and 

we also enjoyed making our mark on 

the world by using our handprints or 

any mark that we felt comfortable 

making. 


